
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  January 17, 2018   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Change to City Hall and Sarnia Transit Office Hours 
 
 
Effective Monday, January 22, City Hall and Sarnia Transit Office regular 
business hours will be changed to 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
 
The change in business hours will reduce the need to stagger hours of work 
amongst staff, allowing more resources to be available during peak demand 
times while reducing overtime staffing costs. 
 
Public Works office hours will remain 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
marg.evans@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 ext. 3230 

Andrea Lane, Customer Service Manager 
andrea.lane@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 ext. 3231 
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